Murray, Susie

From:

wendypt@aol.com

Sent:

Tuesday, April 24, 2018 10:53 AM

To:

Murray, Susie

Subject:

parcel 058-011-018

Dear Sir.

I'm a 32 year resident of Coffey park area and have witnessed the gradual push north on this side of the 101. I voice objection to the further encroachment of business interests into former farm land, when existing sites are present within the city limits.

Open space boundaries exist to prevent Santa Rosa from looking like San Jose and South San Francisco.

Please deny this hotel development on former orchard land - we've lost enough. Thank you,

Wendy Haynes, Skyview Drive

Skyview Drive Santa Rosa